
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Calls for openness policy to all Kirkuk's Components

Sayyid Al-Hakeem met with the esteemed Minister of Environment Mr. Nizar Amidi and Minister of

Justice Mr. Khalid Shwani. During the meeting, they discussed the latest political developments

in Iraq and the region, as well as federal government developmental and service projects, and

the situation in Kirkuk.

His Eminence reiterated that Kirkuk is a microcosm of Iraq, and success there translates into

success for the entire country. H.E. advocated for an open and inclusive policy towards all

political powers and components in Kirkuk.

H.E. emphasized the need to implement the government’s service programs and hold everyone

accountable for enhancing stability and converting it into lasting peace, which has been

achieved through the sacrifices and blood of Iraqis from all communities.


